
SAN LORENZO COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION  
 

   

  
May 13, 2025 

 

 

San Lorenzo Residents, 

 

As summer approaches, the Association is conducting routine inspections and 
maintenance of the community’s fire sprinkler and electrical systems. It has come to 
our attention that residents have begun storing personal belongings in the fire sprinkler 
and electrical utility closets on each of the unit buildings. Please be reminded that these 
closets are not intended for storage and must always remain clear to ensure immediate 
proper access and function of the sprinkler and electrical systems. 

To facilitate necessary maintenance and to maintain compliance with safety 
regulations, all residents are required to remove any personal belongings from the fire 
sprinkler closets by noon on Saturday, May 31st.  The Association has engaged with 
a vendor to sweep out and clear out all utility closets in the community following this 
date. 

After the above deadline, any remaining items will be removed and discarded. 

The Association, its vendors, and Management will not be responsible for any lost, 
missing, or damaged items.  Additionally, no reimbursement will be made for any items 
disposed of.   

We appreciate your immediate attention and cooperation in maintaining a safe and 
compliant community.  Should you have any questions regarding this project to please 
contact at Christie@stonekastle.com or (714) 395-5245.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christie Alviso, Manager  
On behalf of the San Lorenzo Board of Directors 
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